
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO:Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Wastewater Manager Chris Klinghagen  

SUBJECT:SCADA System 

        DATE: June 25, 2020 

  

 

 
We received 2 quotes for the lift station SCADA upgrade.  This planned upgrade is in the 2020 

CIP with an amount of $100,000. 

 

One from In-Control, who has done all the SCADA at the WWTP in the past, and one from Total 

Control.  In-Control was $82,500, and Total Control was $48,275.   

 

When comparing the two quotes, In-Control’s quote was for better quality of equipment, with 

about a $32,520 difference in the equipment side of the quote.   

 

If that higher quality equipment was added to Total Control’s quote, it would bring the quote 

up to $80,795 for a difference of $1,705.  

 

It is staff’s recommendation to award the project to In-Control based on the fact that they have 

worked on the city’s SCADA system before and know it well.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


